
 
 

EOL-238005 

 

Product Obsolescence Notification 
 

 
Issue Date: September 23, 2021 

 
 
Dear Customer: 
 
Broadcom regrets to announce the immediate obsolescence of the following products, as Broadcom’s 
wafer supplier is discontinuing the manufacture of wafers for these products. Broadcom will not be 
able to accept any new orders under the obsoleted part numbers.  
 

Broadcom Part Numbers Description 

BCM53724B0KPBG 24p GE+2x1G Switch 

BCM53726B0KPBG 16p GE+2x1G Switch 

BCM56024B0IPBG 24 PORT FE MULTI LAYER SWITCH 

BCM56024B0KPBG 24 PORT FE MULTI LAYER SWITCH 

BCM56025B0IPBG 24 PORT FE MULTI LAYER SWITCH 

BCM56025B0KPBG 24 PORT FE MULTI LAYER SWITCH 

BCM56026B0IPBG 24 PORT FE MULTI LAYER SWITCH 

BCM56026B0KPBG 24 PORT FE MULTI LAYER SWITCH 

BCM56224B0IPBG 24p GE+4x1G/2.5G Switch, I-Temp 

BCM56224B0KPBG 24p GE+4x1G/2.5G Switch 

BCM56226B0IPBG 16p GE+4x1G/2.5G Switch, I-Temp 

BCM56226B0KPBG 16p GE+4x1G/2.5G Switch 

BCM56228B0IPBG 8p GE+4x1G/2.5G Switch, I-Temp 

BCM56228B0KPBG 8p GE+4x1G/2.5G Switch 

BCM56229B0IPBG 8p GE+4x1G/2.5G L2 Switch, I-Temp 

BCM56229B0KPBG 8p GE+4x1G/2.5G L2 Switch 
 
Please contact your Broadcom Sales Representative for questions or concerns. 
 
 
_________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Please contact your Broadcom Field Sales Engineer or Contact Center for any questions or support 
requirements.  Please return any response as soon as possible, but not to exceed 30 days. 
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